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Manager’s Corner 
Wishing you a safe and happy February. While it’s the shortest month of the year, February is jam packed with           

important and uplifting things to celebrate. Of course, Valentine’s Day on February 14th gets all the glory, but you might 

also consider observing some of these lesser known holidays. Groundhog day (2/1), Optimist Day (2/2), National Wear 

Red Day (2/3), Send a Card to a Friend Day (2/7), Random Acts of Kindness day (2/17), No One Eats Alone Day (2/18) Tip: join 

us for a SWIRCA meal Monday-Friday or for a free community sponsored meal on most Fridays; just let us know you’re coming 

a few days in advance. World Yoga Day (2/21) Did you know Tai Chi classes are available to our members every Thursday at 

Zion United Church of Christ at 9:30 and 10 am? Presidents Day and Play More Cards Day (2/21). Hint: you are welcome to 

play Clabber or Euchre with our card groups on Mondays and Wednesdays respectively. The action gets started about 11:30 

am. February is also Black History Month and National Library Lover’s Month. I hope you take time to mark some of these 

events in a positive way. Celebrations make dreary winter months more fun! 

Please stop in to meet and welcome our new Program Assistant, Jill Robinson. She’s a warm and friendly Newburgh native. 

Our (shared) office door is always open, and we would love to know what’s on your mind.  

Remember that we follow the guidance of the Warrick County School Corporation when it comes to closures due to inclement 

weather. When school is delayed or closed, so are we. When in doubt, call our office at 812-853-5627. Please use your best 

judgement and exercise extreme caution when getting out in wintry weather.  

 

 

February Birthdays 
Hazel Cox  2/01 

Alonzo Moore, Jr.  2/02 

Myriam Velazquez 2/02 

Sue Welte  2/02 

Dawn Keil  2/03 

Mona Saleh  2/03 

Vicki Seibe  2/03 

Judy Burgess  2/04 

Judy Steenberg  2/04 

Shirley Grzegorek  2/05 

Maureen Coudret 2/09 

Terry Mather  2/10 

Eleanor VanWey  2/12 

Nancy Schauberger 2/12 

Ruth Edgerton  2/14 

Marcia Pressley-Vandiver 2/14  

Misty Mills  2/17 

Naomi Faire  2/18 

Chris Smith  2/18 

John Spalding  2/18 

Chuck Bauer  2/20 

Gregory Dunwoody 2/21 

Shirley Manna  2/22 

Fred Pierson  2/22 

Terry Best  2/23 

Colleen Martin  2/23 

Bill Hardin  2/24 

Sylvia Will  2/25 

Craig Moore  2/26 

Judy Ice   2/26 

Sue Crawford  2/28 

Beverly Lafferty  2/28 

You are invited to celebrate February Birthdays and           

Valentine’s Day with us on Tuesday, February 14. Stop 

by for cake and festivities!  

  

2023 Membership Dues are due. Annual enrollment   

continues to be budget friendly at $12 per person.  



 

February 11 is sponsored by Dave Lambert in celebration of his wife, Marsha Lambert's 70th Birthday. Dave wanted to surprise 
her with her birthday on the NSC's BIG sign, so she would get lots of birthday greetings. Thank you Dave and Marsha for being 
such great supporters of the Center (and we know Marsha will be delighted with all the attention for her special day!) Happy 
Birthday, Marsha!!!!  

February 17 is sponsored by Bill and Carol Woerz in honor of Mary Alice Cassidy, Bill's sister. Mary Alice is celebrating her 80th 
birthday on that day. The Newburgh Senior Center is delighted to be part of this special milestone birthday. Happy Birthday 
Mary Alice, and many more!  Thank you Bill and Carol for your support!  

Thank You February Day Sponsors! 

The Newburgh Women’s Club generously sponsors an annual Super Bingo for us, and it’s always a treat! This year’s Super Bingo 

is Thursday, February 9. Festivities will get underway at 11:30 a.m. Come by for tasty snacks, fun Bingo games, and great prizes! 

It doesn’t cost a dime; just bring yourself, and get ready to have a good time!  

  

Town of Newburgh—Provides our building, grounds, maintenance, supplies, and services 

Bayer’s Plumbing (812) 853-2305—Sponsors our monthly birthday celebrations 

Heritage Federal Credit Union (812) 253-6928—Our Internet Café and printer sponsor 

Titzer Family Funeral Home (812) 853-8314—Sponsors our monthly newsletter and activities calendar 

Mike and Linda Andreas—Sponsor landscaping, garden and flowers  

Marsha & Dave Lambert and Bill & Suzie Byers—Activities sponsors 

King Mechanical Specialty and Zion United Church of Christ—Hospitality sponsors 

We greatly appreciate the commitment of those in our community who sponsor our projects and programs. If you would like to 

support the efforts of the Newburgh Senior Center, please call (812) 853-5627 or email manageratnsc@gmail.com 

You’re Invited to Newburgh Women’s Club Super Bingo! 


